
Highways Meeting with Tony Carr 
 
A very productive meeting. Tony Carr very agreeable to suggestions made by Katie, David 
and myself, courtesy of Suzy’s information. 
1. 40 mph to be placed on roads through the village 
2. 30 mph existing to be extended. 
3. Not suitable for HGV signs to be placed at either end of Halls Lane. 
4. RBWM will supply data they have relating traffic volumes and speed. 
5. Rumble strips (in opinion of RBWM) not suitable because of noise created. 
6. Similarly Crocodile teeth painted on roads not suitable in rural areas 
7. Blocked drains that Mark mentioned are not part of Highways but come under Street 
care. I will e/mail them separately. 
  
Tony Carr will draw up a plan (which will take some time) and David will approach RBWM 
for funding. 
Tony thinks about six weeks to draw up the plans. 
 


